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Dear colleagues, 
Sts Cyril and Methodius Faculty of Theology, Palacký University Olomouc, Czech Republic,  
is organizing an international conference: 
  

» The Greek Isaiah and the Greek Book of Psalms  
and their reception in the early Christian tradition «. 

  
The conference will take place in Olomouc, Czech Republic, on June 15-16, 2017 and will 
treat various issues of the LXX texts themselves, their quotations in the New Testament,  
as well as their patristic reception.   
Working languages will be English, French, German and Italian. 
  
The conference will welcome prominent guests: 
Eberhard Bons (Strasbourg)                            Alain Le Boulluec (Paris) 
Arie van der Kooij (Leiden)                              Lorenzo Perrone (Bologna) 
  
 
You are cordially invited to participate. We beg you to submit a proposal for your  
presentation (of approximately 30 minutes) or short communication (15 minutes).  
The submission should include a title and a summary of your presentation  
and should be sent to the following e-mail address: lxx.conference@gmail.com.  
The dead-line for submissions is December 31, 2016.  
We will answer your suggestions continuously and not later than by January 15, 2017. 
  
Kindly extend this invitation to other scholars who might be interested to participate.  
Doctoral students working on a topic relevant to the theme of the conference are also 
welcome. 
  
There is no conference fee, but the participants are supposed to pay all their sojourn 
expenses themselves. Olomouc, as an attractive tourist and university city 
(https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=EYs2iHtvpac and https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=RXT2KOcG2zE), 
offers many possibilities of accommodation. If you wish, we will provide for you more 
information regarding the travel and the hotels/pensions available and eventually help you 
with booking.  All communication may be sent to lxx.conference@gmail.com. 
  
With best regards 
 
Gabriela Ivana Vlková and Jana Platová, 
organizers of the conference 
 
Sts Cyril and Methodius Faculty of Theology, Palacký University Olomouc,  
Univerzitní 22, Olomouc 771 11, Czech Republic  
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